
550 17th Street NW, Washington, D.C. 20429-9990 Legal Division

May 16, 2012

 
Memorandum to:         Shagufta Ahmed
                                     Policy Analyst               
                                     Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs
                                     Office of Management and Budget
 
From:                 Leneta G Gregorie 

 Counsel
                                     Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation
 
RE:                               Looseleaf Subscriber Satisfaction Survey
 
Under the generic clearance entitled “Occasional Qualitative Surveys” (3064-0127), the FDIC 
hereby submits for OMB approval the enclosed Looseleaf Subscriber Satisfaction Survey. 

The FDIC Law, Regulations and Related Acts looseleaf service (the “looseleaf”) – is a 
compilation of banking-related laws, regulations, statutes, and advisory opinions. The FDIC 
sends out bi-monthly updates to the looseleaf via a subscription service. Subscribers to the 
looseleaf service include FDIC employees as well as members of the public. The FDIC is 
currently evaluating the effectiveness of the looseleaf service. Subscriber feedback will be 
essential to the success of this evaluation process. 

Purpose of survey.  This survey would provide the FDIC with feedback on the quality of the 
looseleaf service.  With this information, the FDIC to be able to change the looseleaf service as 
necessary to fit our subscribers’ needs.
 
Methodology.  The Looseleaf Subscriber Satisfaction Survey would be sent by email to the 
looseleaf service’s approximately 1000 subscribers. Responses would be voluntary.
 
Burden Estimate

Number of Respondents – 700.
Time per Response – 15 minutes

Total burden = 175 hours
 
Please feel free to give me a call at (202) 898-3719, if you have any questions.  Thank you for 
your consideration of our request.

Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation


